KIBABII UNIVERSITY

Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Memo

From: Registrar (Academic Affairs)

Date: 29th September, 2022

To:

All continuing Students

(2nd, 3rd, 4th years)

Ref: KIBU/ACA/CORR.128/RAA/VOL.1

Subject: FEE PAYMENT FOR 1ST SEMESTER 2022/2023

Reference is made to the communication released from the Office of the Registrar (Academic Affairs) on Wednesday 28th September, 2022 on the subject matter above.

This is to ask all continuing students to treat the memo as a reminder to continuously strive to pay fees before commencement of exams to avoid inconveniences.

Thank you.

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to:

> Vice Chancellor

➤ Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)

➤ Deputy Vice Chancellor (PPRI)

➤ Deputy Vice Chancellor (AFD)

/Inws

